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August 29, 2022
Dear Students, Parents and Guardians:

At the beginning of each year, each student receives a Student Handbook that includes
information about our school’s operations and procedures. Students have a Chromebook that
will allow them to access our online Student Handbook on their Google Drive and through
the school’s website. This handbook contains Board of Education policies and regulations
that are extremely important to us. If you have not done so already, please take the time to
review the contents of our handbook with your student.

Students and parents are important parts of our decision-making process at HVRHS, and
we welcome your participation in the various committees that determine our activities and
policies. I hope that your reading of the Student Handbook informs you about all of the
opportunities available to Housatonic students, and I invite you to contact us to get involved
in whichever aspect of the school interests you.

Please contact me via email at sschibi@hvrhs.org with any questions you have about the
handbook or if you would like to get involved with one of our committees. We have groups
concerned with policy, athletics, safety, school climate, and technology, and we would love
you to join us.

Sincerely,

Steven Schibi

Assistant Principal
Please detach this form and sign it, indicating that you and your student(s) have read the
Student Handbook, and return it to the high school Main Office by Friday, September 16,
2022. Thank you.

Parent/Guardian and Student
Signature(s)

Student’s Name (Print) Grade Date

1t is the policy that Region One School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability or age, religion,
creed, marital status, sexual orientation, past/present history of mental disorder, learning disability or physical disability in its programs,
activities and employment, and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Contact: Carl Gross, Director of
Pupil Services, 236 Warren Turnpike Road, Falls Village, Connecticut, 06031 P: 860-824-5639



